NS FAMILY MATTERS

STUCK ON YOU UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

S Don't forget to help us fundraise by using the
F"’Gm N com“"\)\; code LIWARACPS when you purchase anything
LIWARA through Stuck on You - https://

Catholic Primary School www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliate/

CARENES AT FRIENIS fundraiser/LIWARACPS
ASSOCIATION K

Parents Night - Term 3 Week 4
Saturday 12th August

LIWARA P&F

PRESENTS

GR==“wc°p=T°= y Fathers Night - Term 3 Week 7

ﬂa ° Friday 1st September
Q g - . Liwara Hall

BAMBOOZLED

‘.
QUIZMASTERS
\ / v

Liwara Hall

/4 FRIDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2023
~ FATHERS
TICKETS - $30 PER PERSON
LIWARA SCHOOL HALL

DOORS OPEN 6:30PM WITH QUIZ STARTING AT 7:30PM

P&F Contacts 2023 Be sure to watch Facebook for the start of our annual

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh

iwarapfpresident@gmail.com S"ent Auction

Vice President - Liam Cochran
liwarapfvice@gmail.com

This incredible opportunity is open to all Liwara Families & Staff

Secretary - Alysia Davini

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines to participate in - a week before & during the night of the Quiz

liwarapf@gmail.com

Treasurer— Jon Ferreira Night. There are some fantastic donations this year for you to bid

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com I
on:

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)
Coordinator — Craig Bryne (

Liwara P&F Facebook Page

liwaralads@gmail.com
Classroom Rep Coordinators -
Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca
liwaraclassreps@gmail.com
Trybookings - Jen Ferreira

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group
is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the
school community.

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link .
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and LI ke
liwaratrybookings@gmail.com answer all three questions.

All enquiries should be directed to P&F Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of
Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the
chool website.




